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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

27th June 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 5) 

 

Invitation to the Year 5 Poetry Recital on Wednesday 10th July 2024 at 2.00–3.15 pm 

 

We are delighted to invite parent/carers of Year 5 children to a 'Poetry Recital' afternoon; a special event 

celebrating the creativity and expressive talents of the children.  The recital will be held on Wednesday 

10th July at 2.00 pm in the Great Hall! 

 

The Poetry Recital is an opportunity for the children to showcase their skills in performing poetry.  It 

encourages them to explore the beauty of language and express their thoughts and feelings in a creative 

and impactful way.  Each student has worked hard to prepare their poems, and they are eager to share 

their work with you.  

 

We kindly ask that all parents and guardians arrive 15 minutes before the start time to ensure everyone is 

seated and ready for the performance.  Our Poetry Recital afternoon will finish by 3.15 pm in time for the 

end of the school day.   

 

Your presence and support would mean a great deal to the children.  It is through events like these that 

we can foster a love for literature and the arts within our school community.  We are confident that you 

will be impressed by the talent and dedication your children have shown.  Due to limited space, there will 

be a maximum of two adult guests per child.  The afternoon will take place in our Great Hall.  If you would 

like to attend, please complete the reply slip overleaf and return it to school by Monday 1st July.  Thank 

you. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the Poetry Recital and sharing in this wonderful celebration of the 

children’s achievements.    
 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 5 Team 

PTO 
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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

Invitation to the Year 5 Poetry Recital - Wednesday 10th July at 2.00 pm 

(Please return this slip by Monday 1st July – thank you.) 

 

I/We WILL/WILL NOT* be attending the Year 5 Poetry Recital Afternoon (*please delete as applicable). 

 

 

Child’s Name:   Class:   

 

 

Name of Guest(s) (please print):     

 

 

     

 


